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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
.

Dear Families and Community,
Thank you for all your support this term. It has been amazing
sharing our new values and seeing the impact of these values
for students, staff and families. 
We are seeing so many examples of Kindness and Community in
the yard and it is great to see our families connecting and
building networks.
We are also seeing lots of examples of students showing
Bravery in their learning. An important part of being an
effective learner is the ability to persist with a task or some new
thinking, even when it is hard. We are seeing lots of our
students doing this and trying a range of strategies in their
learning to see which strategy is the most effective. These skills
will support our students to become the best learners they can
be!

I hope you all get some down time over the school break and
have a chance to enjoy the last few days of warmer weather and
sunshine.
We look forward to seeing all our students back at school on
Monday, 28th April, ready to learn after a restful break.

Enjoy a safe, happy break and a Happy Easter.

Denise Squire, Principal
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Monday 28 April 
FIRST DAY OF TERM 2

Tuesday 13 May
Governing Council
Meeting at 7pm 

Sunday 11 May
MOTHER’S DAY 

Monday 9 June 
KING’S BIRTHDAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Friday 6 June 
PUPIL FREE DAY
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION

This week we inducted our House and Class
Leaders for 2025. These students are chosen to
represent and lead their peers in learning and
school engagements across the year. These
students are chosen to uphold the school values
and model these in our school community. 

Congratulations to:

Class Leaders:
Parker V, Asees A, Kalliope L, Nishan S, Rushiv P,
Dhivesh C, Nainika P, Kanishk B, Andy D,
Precious A, Chelsea H, Naitri P, Talena W, Ryder
G, Raunav S and Brock W.

House Leaders:
Sheemali A, Zach D, Phoebe C ,Talena W,
Gurbakshish S, Sanavi G, Lola E and Abby C.

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.





Our Parent Club are planning on running
a second-hand uniform shop next term. 

If you have any school uniform items that
your child is no longer using we welcome
these donations.

A collection tub will be in the front office
for Week 1 Term 2. 

More information on the Pop-Up Shop to
come early next term. 
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